
 
 
 
 
 

Call for Editorial Review Board members 

The International Journal for the Scholarship of Teaching and Learning (IJ-SoTL) is 
seeking Editorial Review Board members.  The IJ-SoTL Editorial Review Board provides 
reviews of manuscripts submitted for publication consideration.  Active IJ-SoTL Editorial 
Review Board members are required to review at least two manuscripts per year.  IJ-
SoTL is committed to providing timely reviews to authors, and reviewers are generally 
asked to complete assignments within 3 weeks of manuscript submission.  Please see 
IJ-SoTL's criteria for review of SoTL Articles for more information.  
 
Reviewers play an essential role in scholarly publishing. The peer review system serves 
to validate and improve the quality of academic work. This is a wonderful service and 
professional development opportunity that supports the scholarship of teaching and 
learning. Serving as a reviewer on IJ-SoTL’s Editorial Review Board can also provide 
networking possibilities within various research communities. 

Interested in becoming a member of IJ-SoTL’s Editorial Review Board?  Please 
complete the IJ-SoTL Editorial Review Board form to nominate yourself or a colleague.  

https://digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu/ij-sotl/review_process.html
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1HIU6kaLDEgKJ2m-belX9xgnvQZgfu7pHBtmlSbHKLLs/edit

